
original Vol’jme 1 which wee handed to 
uir '‘•S.Burstall contains a large number of plane 
an<f diagrams which are referred to in the index a 
appendices to various chapters. As I did not <?o 
the expense of duplicating these I am unable to 
include a set in your copy.

, Iteay 1 particularly draw your attention to 
chapter ±o and the recommendations 
I hope you will consider 
out.

suggested, which 
a logical thing to carry

^ ^ave General Burstal11s cordial approval 
of the delivery of this copy to you. 
the data referred to above could not be 
as it.really is essential to 
technical proceedings.

I regret that 
duplicated 

a proper study of the

Volumes 2, v and 4 are quite voluminous 
&nd comprise plans, diagrams and photographs which 
it.was impossible to duplicate, so that there 
exists only the one copy of each, which went to 
General Burstall.

I sm handing you a copy of the outline of 
thc' work of the Explosives Department of the
Imperial Munitions Board during the period of the 
War.

604 Royal Trust Bldg., 
Montreal, June 17th° 1921.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

Yours sincerely,

General Sir A. W.Currie,K.C.B.,G.C.M.G., 

Montreal.
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